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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
The children have been working hard all year to earn points for their House team and have enjoyed 
keeping score of their weekly totals throughout the competition. This year we have planned a treat for 
the winning House team, St. George. 
 
Your child is a member of the winning House, and as a reward for earning points all year, we have 
organised a trip to Riverside Bowling, in New Brighton for them. The trip will take place on Monday 3rd 
July, during school hours. Children will need to come to school in their school tracksuits, red house t-shirt 
and trainers. They will not need anything else apart from a water bottle.  
 
Children will leave school at around 12:30pm, after their lunch and will be taken by bus to the Bowling 
Centre. The children will also be treated to some refreshments whilst as the Bowling centre. Children will 
be supervised by Avalon staff, including a designated First Aider. Following bowling, the children will 
return to school for approximately 3pm for normal collection times. 
 
If you would prefer your child NOT to participate in the above activity as a reward for their continued 
teamwork and effort all year, please inform the School Office by 9am on Monday 3rd July.  
 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 


